
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 
      2nd1 

                         19th April 2018 

      

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to the Summer term, the children sound like they have all had a 

lovely Easter! 

 

The topic for this half term is Romans - please see the attached sheet for an 

overview of the curriculum coverage. With such amazing local Roman remains, there 

is already a lot of excitement in Class 1 at the prospect of discovering all aspects 

of Roman life in Britain. We hope to do a trip to Chesters Roman fort in the next 

few weeks. In addition, if you are able to make a visit to one of the other Roman 

sites, such as Vindolanda, the Roman museum or Housesteads it will really support 

the children’s understating and enthusiasm for the topic.   

 

Year 2 children will undergo statutory SATs assessment towards the end of this 

half term – this is kept very low key in school, all we ask as support from home is 

that the children get plenty of sleep around this time – no late nights! Most of the 

assessment will take place in week 5 of the half term. 

 

Thank you for all the hard work you are putting in at home to help with reading, 

homework and spellings – it is making a real difference! 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, however small, please come and 

find me any day in Class 1.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen Blythe 

Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, 

Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA 

Telephone:  01434 681408 

Fax:  01434 681408 

E-mail: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www. humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Jude Long 
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